From: West, Karene (Codes)

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 7:04 AM

To: David Holman; David Wilson; Frank Sullivan; Hall, Gary (Codes);

Hill, Wade(Codes); Jones, Roy (Codes); Matthew Clark; Penn, Bill
(Codes); Rhonda Weatherford; Tommy Krantz; Tyler, John (Codes);

Valarie Franklin

Subject: March 6, 2018 Plumbing Board Cancelled

Members of the Board of Plumbing Examiners & Appeals:

The scheduled meeting for Tuesday - March 6, 2018 has been cancelled due to no business to be heard before the Board.

Karene

Karene D. West

Administrative Services Officer IV

Department of Codes and Building Safety Administrative Office Metro Office Building P. O. Box 196300 800 2nd Avenue, South Nashville, Tennessee 37210 Telephone: (615) 862-6591

Fax: (615) 862-6615

Email: karene.west@nashville.gov

This message transmission contains information from the Department of Codes & Building Safety of the Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County, Tennessee which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.